ASHINCTON NUMBER

VILLAGE OF WASHINGTONVILLE

9 Fairlawn Drive, Washingtonville, NY 10992 | Phone: 845-496-3221

Dear Resident,

Orange County has released the draft version of its updated Hazard Mitigation Plan for public review and comment.

This plan is a critical tool for identifying risks from natural disasters and outlining strategies to reduce their impacts on our community.

We encourage residents, businesses, and stakeholders to review the draft plan and provide feedback.

Your input is essential to ensure the plan reflects the needs and priorities of our community.

Draft Plan Access:

You can access the draft Hazard Mitigation Plan https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/4b5cf197b48c4ee0aae54206ea15c66c

Public Comment Period:

The draft plan will be available for review from December 23rd to January 22nd, 2025.

How to Submit Comments:

Please share your comments by completing the online feedback form https://arcg.is/19uDmy0

Thank you for contributing to Orange County's efforts to build a safer and more resilient community.

For any questions, please contact me at 845-849-4523.

Thank You and Happy Holidays.

Thomas DeVinko

Mayor

mayor@washingtonville-ny.gov